
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                                                  September 25, 2023  

The Rush County Drainage Board met at 9:36a.m. September 25, 2023 with the following present; Mark 

Bacon, Ron Jarman, Marvin L. Rees, Surveyor, Ashley Perkins, Secretary, and Leigh Morning, Attorney. 

The minutes of the meeting that was held on September 11th, 2023 were approved and signed by 

Jarman, 2nd by Bacon. 

CARR/STANLEY 

Surveyor stated the contractor will wait until the crops are off the R-O-W before finishing. Franklin 

County also stated they will keep us updated on the railroad.  

FRALEY/WILKER 

Surveyor stated the waterway is done. Surveyor presented before and after pictures.  

With nothing else to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned on motion by Jarman, 2nd by 

Bacon. Motion carried. 

__________________________ _________________________    ___________________________ 

Mark Bacon                                       Ron Jarman                                        Kenny Aulbach 

 

 


